Discontinuance of Service to IAH by Southwest Airlines

Effective April 2, 2005

The Texas Building and Procurement Commission (TBPC) has been notified by Southwest Airlines of the discontinuance of service at George Bush Intercontinental Airport (IAH) in Houston, TX.

The city-pairs IAH to Dallas Love (DAL), IAH to Lubbock (LBB) and IAH to Little Rock (LI)) will be canceled effective 11:59pm on April 2, 2005.

The TBPC is considering the possibility of awarding these city-pairs to other carriers fling these markets.

